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SUBJECT: SECTION 504 OF THE REHABILITATION ACT OF 1973 –  
 NOTIFICATION FLYER 
 
As a resolution to a discriminatory complaint filed with the Office for Civil Rights; the attached 
flyer has been created in an effort to ensure that our parents, as well as, the general public are 
aware of who they can contact with questions regarding Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 
1973 (Section 504).   
 
As you are aware, Section 504 prohibits discrimination on the basis of disability in any program 
or activity receiving Federal financial assistance.  Additionally, Section 504 enables educational 
accommodations for students with disabilities who are not eligible for services under the 
Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA).   
 
The posting of this flyer is mandatory and must be placed on your school's bulletin board in your 
school, where parents and other members of the public may have access.   
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Wladimir G. 
Alvarez, Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 
754-321-2150. 
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Attachment 
 
c:  Cadre Directors, School Performance and Accountability 
 Valerie Wanza, Chief School Performance & Accountability Officer  

Leslie Brown, Chief Portfolio Services Officer 
 Daniel Gohl, Chief Academic Officer 
 Antoine Hickman, Executive Director, Exceptional Student Learning Support 
 Sonja Clay, Director, Exceptional Student Learning Support 

Wladimir G. Alvarez, Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance 
 Barbara Myrick, General Counsel, Office of the General Counsel 

Opel Bennett, District 504 ADA Specialist, Exceptional Student Learning Support 
Yolanda V. Martinez, District 504 ADA Specialist, Exceptional Student Learning Support 

 


